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          April 28th 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our summer term has started well with lots of trips, visitors, competitions and swimming lessons. The 
children are also working hard in class in preparation for the various statutory assessments. Please read 
the class overviews for more information about any assessments that your child will be doing in May or 
June.  
 

Parent Celebration Assembly – Friday May 5th 
We have a parent celebration assembly next Friday at 9:10 am. All parents are welcome to attend our 
celebration of the children’s achievements. 
 

Play in the Park - Coronation Celebration – Friday May 5th  
After celebration assembly next week, each class will spend some time in the new Jubilee Garden park in 
Barham. Children can wear red, white and blue but please ensure they are suitably dressed for playing 
outside. All classes will be back for lunchtime and yoga will still go ahead for Year 2 and Year 6. 
 

Strike Action – Tuesday May 2nd 
Strike action will affect the school again next week. Year 5 will be closed next Tuesday so children in Year 
5 should not attend school on that day. 
 

Bank Holidays 
A reminder that next Monday (May 1st) and the following Monday (May 8th) are both bank holidays and 
children should not attend school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alison Higgins 
          


